Debra Thomeson

From: Olypen <bschroepfer@olypen.com>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 8:32 PM
To: dthompson@petersburgak.gov.
Subject: Mask Mandate

Why are we, in Petersburg AK, concerned with what is happening in other places? Our Assembly should
only be concerned with Petersburg AK. Nothing has changed here and what we are doing currently is
working,

Bill Schroepfer
360-565-6057



